
JUNIOR  AVIATOR FRIDAY FOLDER February 17th, 2023 

Hasbrouck Heights 

Dear Junior Aviator Family,  

Our Hoops for the Heart event is today!  Our Junior Aviators are go-
ing to have a blast and all money will be donated to the American 
Heart Association.  The fundraising will be available until Friday, 
March 3nd, so please encourage your  child to continue collecting 
donations.  If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to Ms. 
Ferranti.  I would like to give a special THANK YOU to our entire 
Physical Education teaching staff - Ms. Ferranti, Mr. Marchese, Mrs. 
Abbatiello, Mr. Freund, Mrs. Miller, and Mr. Schmarak for putting 
this great event together for our Junior Aviators.   

Starting in March, we will be having our seventh annual “I Got 
Caught Reading” contest.  The rules are very simple:  Each time a 
student is caught reading, they will receive a raffle ticket from a 
teacher.  On March 31st, the winning ticket will get to choose for Mr. 
Mastropietro to sing or dance to any song of their choice.  It’s amaz-
ing to see how many students “got caught reading” during last year’s 
contest! 

On behalf of myself, Mr. D’Amico, and the entire middle school 
staff, we would like to wish our students and their families a great 
winter break.  We look forward to seeing your child/ children each 
and every day.  We are truly looking forward to a great final four 
months of the school year! 

I hope that the students have an awesome week off!!!  

- Mr. Mastro  

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: 

2/17: Hoops For Heart  
2/20 - 2/24: Winter Break 

2/27: School Reopens 
3/1 - 3/31: I Got Caught 

Reading Contest 
3/3: Last Day for Hoops For 

Heart Fundraiser 
3/14 PI Day 

Don’t forget to follow us on 


